
                                          
This week we are going to be preparing to step into Year One. We would 

like you to complete the transition booklet which can be downloaded from 

the school website or Class Dojo. Please post your completed booklet in the 

school letterbox by no later than 13th July, so that your new Teacher can 

have a look through and answer any questions that you have. 

In readiness for your return, we would also like you to produce a piece of 

work to be displayed in your new classroom in September! This should be 

a self- portrait accompanied by a piece of writing telling your new 

Teacher a little bit about yourself.    

     

 

    

 

                                                                                                                                       

Getting ready to step into Year One! 

Please also send in a photograph to go 

alongside your portrait. Please ensure 

that this is posted in the school 

letterbox by 13th July or emailed to 

LPitt@sutton.cambs.sch.uk 

In addition to the above, please continue to 

read with someone at home every day and 

don’t forget to join in with phonics, reading 

and story time on DOJO with Mrs Pitt and 

Mrs Booth. 


